
Officiating Report 
There was very limited officiating in some centers while others had none this past 
season. Ringette Ontario offered a few online sessions for officials to stay connected 
while being off-ice this past season. 
With the upcoming season just around the corner it will be very important for association 
referee in chiefs to do an inventory of who will be back on the ice this year after a year 
away. It will be a focus to reach out to those newer referees in associations to get them 
back on the ice as soon as it’s allowed and associations are ready. 
There is no information to pass along yet for the upcoming season from Ringette 
Ontario or Ringette Canada. In the coming months I’m sure the information will come 
quickly in anticipation of getting back on the ice safely. 
Regards, 
Denise Pelletier 
Officiating Coordinator  
 


